RESURRECTION ROMAN CATHOLIC PARISH

Welcome,

We, the Pastor, Teachers extend a welcome to the parents and students of our
Religious Education Program. We are looking forward to helping you, the parents, the
primary teachers of your children, to pass on the teachings and traditions of the Catholic faith.

Regular attendance at Religious Education classes is extremely important. From this
point going forward, attendance will be taken weekly. If your children miss a class, your child’s
teacher will provide make up work to be completed at home. If your child misses three classes
and has not been excused and has not made an attempt to make up the work the grade will
have to be repeated.

Religious Education will be updated with reminders of upcoming events so please check
the bulletin and parish website weekly.

Please bring any concerns or issues to the attention of the DRE, Christine Babik (539-
5788 ext.5) so that all can be handled in the proper fashion.

God Bless,

Fr. George



